712 Calle Grillo Santa Fe, NM 87501 May 31, 1989

Mr. C. Kelley Crossman NMEID Hazardous Waste Management Section 1190 St. Francis Drive Santa Fe, NM 87503

Re: Intent to Issue a Permit for the Operation of Hazardous Waste Units - Los Alamos National Lab

Dear Mr. Crossman:

Please be advised that I am very concerned about the issuance of a permit for the incinerator at Los Alamos Labs.

I feel that I am unprepared to comment at a public hearing set for June 13, 1989. With the upcoming hearings on the WIPP SEIS scheduled for June 15 and 16 in Santa Fe, and the hearings on the landfill bill (Senate Bill 2) in Santa Fe next week, my time and energy is focused on these two important issues. I formally request that the hearings on the incinerator be postponed until after June 15, 1989 to give citizens like myself time to properly prepare for such an important hearing on our air quality.

Thank you for your consideration and time.

Sincerely, Spena Wayn Wloop

RECEIVED

JUN 1 2 1989



